
On Aug. 15, the Ravens were fortunate to host Sherman Cypress and 
his family at training camp. Make-A-Wish teamed up with Sherman, 
a 15-year-old boy with a life-threatening illness, to make his dream 
of meeting his favorite Ravens players come true. After the practice, 

Sherman, barely able to 
contain his excitement, 
was able to meet and take 
pictures with ILB Ray Lewis, 
RB Ray Rice, Head Coach John 
Harbaugh and many others. 
Not only was the family 
invited out to training camp, 
they also were guests of the 
Ravens at their preseason 
game against the Detroit 
Lions on Aug. 17. To complete 
the Make-A-Wish experience, 
Sherman was given pre-game 
sideline access that allowed 
him to interact with the 
players, many of whom recognized him from the practice, prior to the game. Both 
Sherman and the Ravens will never forget the very special time spent together, and 
the Ravens are blessed to have had Sherman and his family as their guests. 

For the third-consecutive year, five outstanding 
area high school seniors, who displayed remarkable 
academic achievement, extra-curricular participation 
and community service, were awarded a $5,000 
renewable scholarship ($20,000 over four years to 
each scholar) to support their respective college 
educations. Funded by the Ravens All Community 
Team Foundation (RACTF), the scholarship program 
enables local youth to continue their education on 
a collegiate level. The Ravens have a long-standing 
history of service to local communities, and this fund 
supports those who exhibit the same commitment. 
Applications were accepted from students who attend 
public schools in Baltimore City, Baltimore County and 
Carroll County. The Ravens organization continued 
its partnership with CollegeBound Foundation, an 
independent, nonprofit program designed to work 
exclusively with local students, helping high schoolers 
achieve a post-secondary education.  After receiving over 
150 applications, the scholarship committee selected five winners. These five winners were invited to attend and be 
recognized at halftime of the Aug. 23 preseason game against the Jacksonville Jaguars. This year’s winning scholars are: 
Maurice “Chris” Harried (Vivien T. Thomas Medical Arts Academy HS, University of Maryland, Baltimore County), Samuel 
Holechek (Francis Scott Key HS, McDaniel College), Bahareh Jabbari (Western HS, Johns Hopkins University), Jaspreet 
Samra (Western HS, Towson University) and Denise Saint-Jean (Randallstown HS, Cornell University).
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